
HB 1532 
 
I am writing in support of HB 1532 bill.  I currently have 3 children attending private school in 
Dickinson, ND.  We moved here from Fargo 12 years ago during the Oil Boom.  We knew Dickinson 
had good schools all around but chose Private education because we knew our children would have 
smaller class sizes with more teacher interaction and we would be involved in our child’s education.   
 
I know others are out there that would send their children to private schools if they had the means to 
do so.  This bill would help others make a decision to invest in their kids education and be involved 
which would benefit our overall communities.  No school is perfect but I do feel like I have a voice to 
be an advocate for my child or the school in a private environment.  I also feel like parents who pay 
tuition are more actively involved with their children and helping them get a good start.   
 
Please consider this bill as our children are the future of this world and it starts at an incredibly 
young age with parents being involved in their education and learning. Thank you.    


